
Yolo County Library is committed to protecting the health and safety of 
our patrons and staff, and to provide transparency during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
 
On Saturday, April 24, 2021, we were notified that an employee tested 
positive for COVID-19 at the Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library. All 
employees who were identified as having been in direct contact with the 
infected individual were sent home to self-isolate and get tested.  We 
have taken additional measures to sanitize and deep-clean the 
Stephens Davis Library.  
 
For now, all services at the Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library have 
been suspended until further notice.   
 
Please visit our website for updates.  We are monitoring the situation 
closely and will post new information as it becomes available. 
  
Library services will continue as scheduled at all other library branch 
locations.  
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